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17 July 2020 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY: Corruption Watch to release a report highlighting corruption in the health 

sector on 22 July 2020 

 

Corruption Watch will release a report titled X-Ray: The critical state of the health sector in SA on 

Wednesday, 22 July 2020. The report captures the voices of hundreds of people who have reported 

corruption in the health sector to Corruption Watch in the eight years of the organisation’s 
existence.  

The report raises pertinent issues relating to corruption in the South African healthcare system and 

sheds light on the recurring trends across all the provinces. It also highlights the devastating impact 

of corruption particularly on the most vulnerable in the society.   

The organisation hopes that the insights provided by this report will lead to a change for the over 

80% of South African residents relying on some 4 300 public health facilities in the country.   

 

The details are as follows:   

Date:  22 July 2020 

Time:   10h00 

Where:   Available online (www.corrruptionwatch.org.za ) 

 

For more information:  

Phemelo Khaas  083 763 3472  phemelok@corruptionwatch.org.za 

 

 

 

http://www.corrruptionwatch.org.za/

